
 

 

 

Admissions policy 2025–2026 

Attached are the consultation documents for Lewisham’s admissions arrangements for the academic 

year 2025/26, the policy includes: 

▪ The proposal to include children of staff for Lewisham Community schools. 

▪ The proposal for the reduction of the Published Admissions Number at Kelvin Grove Primary 

School to 60. 

▪ The proposal for the reduction of the Published Admissions Number at Deptford Park Primary 

School to 60 

▪ The admissions policy for all mainstream community nursery schools and classes, primary and 

secondary schools and 6th form. 

▪ The coordinated schemes for transfer to primary and secondary school. 

▪ The locally coordinated in year admissions arrangements to participating mainstream schools and 

academies. 

▪ The planned admissions limits for all community mainstream schools. 

A full copy of the consultation documents can be found here. 

https://www.lewisham.gov.uk/myservices/education/schools/school-admission/Pages/default.aspx 

Faith, foundation, free schools and academies in the area will publish their arrangements on their own 

websites. 

The deadline for responses to the consultation is 4pm on Friday 12th January 2024 and the 

responses should be submitted to schooladmissions@lewisham.gov.uk, with the subject heading 

Admissions Consultation 2025/26. 
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